
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Himmelman Currently Constructing Three New Projects for Jeffco Public Schools 
 
April 28, 2022   10:20 AM Mountain Daylight Time 
 
LAKEWOOD, Colorado -- Himmelman Construction, Inc. (Himmelman), a privately held commercial General 
Contractor headquartered in Lakewood, Colorado, announced today the award of three new projects from 
valued repeat client Jeffco Public Schools. Construction has commenced on Powderhorn Elementary School in 
Littleton, Shelton Elementary School in Golden and Ralston Valley High School in Arvada. All projects are 
extensive renovations and/or additions of these K-12 education facilities. Design firms include Hollis + Miller 
Architects, Mellin & Associates, and EUA respectively.      
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